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Residence Life 

Meet the Residence Life Student Team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This awesome group spent the last two weeks training on topics including crisis and incident 

response, community development and inclusion, event planning and more! They are ready to 

support and serve our on-campus residents. 

 

 



Residence Hall Check-In for Athletes! 

Check in was a fun day with parents, staff, coaches and students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norma Ortega and Ellen Harp help students move into the Residence Halls.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Learning Center 

The Learning Center conducted Tutor Training for all drop-in and embedded tutors on Friday, 

Aug. 13, at the Prescott Campus. We had a full day of training and fun and it was so nice being 

together again! We are excited to provide support for students in-person this fall. 

 

 

 

Financial Aid 

In addition to administering Title IV Financial Aid, the Financial Aid office has administered over 
3,200 individual awards of CARES student grant funds to our students and families.  Total 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund money paid to date equals $1,968,689.06. 
 
This money is earmarked to provide help to eligible students with additional expenses due to 
COVID-19.   This includes help with tuition, room and board, book expenses, childcare, internet 
and other costs of attendance that are not usually covered by Title IV Financial Aid. 

 

 



 

 

 

Student Engagement 

On August 16th, 

students and staff came 

out to welcome our 

returning and new 

students back to 

campus. They provided 

a warm welcome, lots of 

information, snacks and 

swag!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Trio/Vet Services 

YC’s TRIO Educational Talent Search Program was awarded an additional $40,000 STEM grant 

from the Dept of Education which enabled first generation, low-income middle and high school 

students to participate in a three-week STEM summer program in June 2021. 

 

ETS students from Mayer, Prescott 

Valley, Chino Valley, and the Verde Valley 

were introduced to educational and 

career opportunities with “hands-on” 

experiences in Robotics, Aviation, 

Unmanned Aircraft, and 3D Printing. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Tania Sheldahl, AVP of Student Development watches ETS students piloting aquatic robots at 

the Verde Valley Campus. June 2021 

A large number of students chose to participate in the group unmanned aircraft “hands-on” 

learning activities that included building, testing and flying their drones.   



ETS students building and testing drones at CTEC! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Flying drones through the CTEC obstacle course.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Racing drones at the Chino Valley Center.   
 


